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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

POLICY AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 

 

The Policy and Finance Committee scheduled to be held on Wednesday, February 19, 2003, 

in Committee Room 1, Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, at 9:30 a.m., to 

consider the 2003 Capital and Operating Budgets, HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Ms. Patsy Morris, Committee 

Administrator, at 392-9151 or E-mail at pmorris@toronto.ca 

 

 

 

 

P. Morris/tk       City Clerk 

February 19, 2003 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice." 

 

Policy and Finance Committee 

Mayor Mel Lastman (Chair) Councillor Pam McConnell Councillor Case Ootes 

Councillor Sandra Bussin   Councillor Ron Moeser  Councillor Sherene Shaw 

Councillor Frank Di Giorgio Councillor Frances Nunziata Councillor David Shiner 

Councillor Norm Kelly 


